
 

CC:  Dobson, Biondo, Miller, McKinnon, Michaud, Holycross 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

The meeting of the Retirement Board scheduled for Thursday, July 15, 2021 at 8:30 a.m. has been CANCELLED.   
 
The next meeting of the Retirement Board is scheduled for Thursday, July 29, 2021 at 8:30 a.m. 
 
 

 

  

         _____________________________________ 

         Stephen Smigiel, MCERS Secretary 

 


